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SB 210 does nothing for participatory democracy, just the opposite. Vote by mail has 

been very successful in Oregon, a national leader. There is virtually no fraud and yes 

there has been mistakes, the DMV errors. The return to in-person voting will be 

costly. Finding and hiring poll workers and training them will be costly at a time the 

State budget is looking to cut due to anticipated loss of revenue. Voters love vote by 

mail that gives time to study candidates and ballot measures. Keep vote by mail in 

Oregon, NO ON SB 210. 


